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As someone who came from a non-mail in voting state, I strongly oppose this 

measure. I’ve seen firsthand how voter suppression in Georgia has taken away the 

ability of citizens to vote, and turned residents against each other and their state.  

 

Having the option to thoughtfully consider each measure and candidate within each 

election has been game changing in my ability to be an informed voter. I’m a busy 

mom and community member who appreciates the ability to vote on my own time, 

while having the opportunity to truly dive into the issues, measures, and candidates 

provided before me.  

 

Taking away mail-in voting would drastically reduce voter turnout in Oregon. From 

rural voters who would have to access their centers from afar, to seniors or those 

with mobility challenges, this measure would take away the ability for each Oregon 

citizen to rightfully vote.  


